
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County (Longfellow Drive, Worksop) (Prohibition of 

Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (1264) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking in 
the above location, which is causing issues with visibility and impeding the movement of 
vehicles and pedestrians.  
 
To help alleviate the problem new ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) 
have been installed at this location.  

 


